Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

NMFC/DEP- 55 / AUGUST 2024 3" August, 2024

NOTICE

(FIRST YEAR B.Com ( A & F) STUDENTS)

The Department of B.Com ( A & F) has organized for First Year Students a seminar
titled "The Auditing Culture- A Casc Study Approach" on Friday, 9" August, 2024,

at 10:15 am in the mini auditorium ( block no 706, on the 7 th floor).

To enhance understanding of auditing’s role, promote best practices, and foster a strong,

ethical auditing culture within organizations.

Expert Speaker is CMA Mr. Nilesh Arde, a practicing Cost and Management Accountant

also practicing Auditor. .

The workshop will provide a platform for interactive sessions and practical exercises.

Attendees will learn about the auditing culture.
Students are directed to attend the workshop and prevail the benefit.

Note that the first three lectures will run on this date.
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